August 16, 1973

Mr. Nejene De Ranian
2901 Princeton Avenue
Fresno, California 93703

Dear Mr. De Ranian:

We are grateful for your donation of $10.00 which
you so kindly made to St., Vartan Cathedral.

Our receipt Ho. 16966 is herewith enclosed.
Thank you again,

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director

encl.



